
Unity Comprehensive Plan Committee Meeting 

Thursday, September 25, 2014, 6:30 pm,  Room 201, Koons Hall, Unity College 

 

Present: Don Newell, Emily Newell, Bob Downie, Michele Levitt, Jean Bourg, John 

Piotti 

 

The committee discussed the ordinance review committee’s latest draft of a proposed 

land use ordinance, particularly in relation to definitions of districts and farmland 

protection.   The current ordinance wording was compared to the draft language. 

 

The committee agreed that it would not be appropriate for us to make any public 

comments on the proposed ordinance at this time.   

 

The committee reaffirmed that its task is to produce an internally consistent and state 

approved comprehensive plan to bring before town meeting. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8 pm.  

 


